
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

29th November 2024 

Christmas Carol Concert 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This year we have decided to hold a traditional Carol Concert as a change from our usual Talent Show. 
There will be two performances, one at 9.30am and the other at 1.00pm on Wednesday 18th December.  

The tickets cost £1 which includes refreshments. 

Please complete the form below to reserve your tickets (maximum 2 per family). Tickets will be on a first 
come, first served basis. 

Yours sincerely 

 

D Grogan 

Head Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Carol Concert (Return to Reception) 

Student name 
 
 

Class  

☐ I would like to reserve _____ tickets for the showing at 9.30am – 11.00am. 

☐ I would like to reserve _____ tickets for the showing at 1.00pm – 2.30pm.  

Signed  Date  

 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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